
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
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To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

21/05/2022 

MR Jeanette Grellinger 
- 64 Cooyong Rd ST 
Terrev Hills NSW 2084 

RE: DA2022/0466 -62 Myoora Road TERREY HILLS NSW 2084 

Hi, 
I am against any further development of Flower Power as the traffic on weekends is already 
overloading the local Cooyong Rd. People taking wrong turns and obstructing Cooyong Rd, as 
a resident of Cooyong Rd I witness daily how the capacity what this road can take has already 
been reached. The school traffic and safety of children intensifies the need to stop further 
developments in that corner. It is unsafe for children and horse riders already now with more 
construction vehicle it would be a disaster! It's already now hard to use these roads in a save 
way. Stop any further developments for the sake of its residents and natural habitat of various 
wildlife being close to the National Park ! 
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